
George Song Joins Terrie O'Connor Realtors

Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor Realtors, is
pleased to announce that George Song has joined the Upper

Saddle River Group.

George brings his experience in management and business 

development where he fostered many valuable skills covering

top national accounts. These skills include implementing plans

to help address clients' related issues, developing business
strategies and top marketing plans.

George is also an entrepreneur. He designed and

manufactured an award-winning product and most recently,

his passion for education spurred him to develop a mobile app

which gives students opportunities to practice language

learning skills with others.

Through his experience and innovative thinking, he has earned a reputation as an exceptional 

communicator, business manager, and diligent worker.  George looks forward to applying his 
skills and talents in real estate. "I listen very carefully to what my clients are looking for and I 

work hard to help them find what they need. Communication with patience and integrity is the 

key,” he explains.

As a resident of Bergen County for most of his life, George is very knowledgeable about the ins 
and outs of Northern New Jersey. He holds a degree in Management and Accounting from New 

York University’s, Stern School of Business and is bilingual in English and Korean.  

George can be reached at the office 201-327-7100, ext. 170, cell 201-696-5421, or email: 

gsong@tocr.com


